
From: Tran, Frank
To: Durbin, Christopher M
Subject: Request for additional information for NRC License No. 24-01570-03
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 1:50:00 PM

Dear Dr. Durbin:
 
We have reviewed the provided information including diagrams for facility located at 2345
Dougherty Ferry Road, St. Louis, Missouri. We will need to confirm the following.
 

1. David Wei-Han, M.D. named in your letter was listed as David Wei-Han Wu, M.D. in
NRC License No. 24-32195-01 Amendment 16. Please confirm his legal last name.
 

2. Confirming if PET isotopes (i.e., F-18) will be used at 2345 Dougherty Ferry Road, St.
Louis, Missouri. If yes, please provide information related to the radiation shielding of
areas where PET medical isotopes will be used.

 
3. Provide information related to the radioactive material waste storage area

 
4. Describe the areas above and below the restricted areas

 
Please provide the requested information above in writing with date and signature by June
3, 2021 (Attn: CN625044). If you have questions, require additional time to respond, or
require clarification on any of the information stated above, please contact me at 630-829-
9623 or reply to this email.
 
Sincerely,
 
Frank Tran
 
From: Durbin, Christopher M <Christopher.Durbin@stlukes-stl.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 12:11 PM
To: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: Request for additional information for NRC License No. 24-01570-
03
 
Dear Mr. Tran,
 
I have attached a PDF with the written response to your request for further information.
 
Thank You,
 
Christopher Durbin, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer
St. Luke's Hospital
(314)205-6218
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